West Highland Yachting Week

Questionnaire   2024

Thank you for your entry and participation in this years event. We, on the committee, sincerely hope you enjoyed yourselves. 

This is your event, and we would like to hear your views on how you would like to see it being run!

1. Racing. We think we get the balance of passage to round the buoys racing about right. But in future we would like to keep round the buoys to just that, i.e. without a dog leg to get home. This will mean a second committee vessel for race finishing, but we would continue to start both fleets together, thus reducing the need for two race committees. Do you have any comments/requests for the race committee?
2. Racing – a plea from the race committee. Occasionally, very occasionally, they make mistakes. They say that it would help them enormously if all competitors had numbers on all of their sails. Can we please do this?
3. HANDICAPPING SYSTEM. Last year we talked about changing, perhaps to YTC. There were strong views on both sides of the argument ……. Both convincing! There is no doubt in my mind that we need change, if we are going to continue to attract people to our racing, because there are just too many anomalies in the current system, and handicaps have not been updated for years. I have been in touch with the CYCA and am assured that there can be change from within, and that there is a genuine will to achieve this. I asked you for your views last year – have these changed, or if  you didn’t respond last year, what are they?!
4. Format – The plan for 2025 is 2 nights in Craobh, followed by 2 nights in Oban/Kerrera, and then 2 nights in Tobermory. Dunstaffnage was poorly attended this year. Where would you like to be on the Friday night? Any other thoughts on format? 
5. Social – Do you want to see any changes to the current programme?
6. Final prize giving – I owe you an apology for this years long wait in the Gathering Hall. We will try to make sure this doesn’t happen again! But where would you like to see it happen? The committee would like a return to an end of week party but is there the appetite for this?
7. Entry - Having felt that we had to increase entry fees for the last 2 years running, we aim to keep the price the same for 2025 – Do you feel that you are getting value for money?
8. Any other thoughts/requests/suggested improvements?

Although this questionnaire will be emailed out to the address on the entry form, it will also be posted on social media – we would like to hear from crews also.

Thank you, and we will look forward to your comments!

Gavin (Marshall)   Yacht “Celerity”
